Mike Pfeiffer,

American Solutions for Business
Glenwood, MN 56334 USA
February 27, 2020

Prakash Mohan
Managing Director & Security Researcher
Mindset Software Technologies

Dear Mr. Mohan:

Thank you for your recent participation in our Bug Bounty program. We value your contribution toward
improving our products and appreciate the thoroughness and accuracy of the information you provided.

We look forward to working with your company in the future and wish you continued success in your
endeavors.

Sincerely,
Mike Pfeiffer,
VP of Technology



